
Calling all Crescent Sewers/Quilters!! 

   
     Would you like to make a difference in a child’s life? 
Check out “Quilts Beyond Borders”, an organization that 
collects and finishes quilts to send off to orphanages in 
various distant countries.  Since its inception in 2007, 
34,000 quilts have been sent off to many underprivileged 
children.    

     To take part in this very worthwhile cause you would 
just have to know how to sew.   No actual quilting 
experience is required!     I presently have 10 quilt tops 
done and would love it if we could have 20 finished by the 
end of the year.   Please read all about this organization, 
including criteria and dimensions of the quilt, etc.    If 
this interests you or if you have any questions, please call 
Kathy Coates at (843)757-6284.   If you have the time, I 
have enough fabric to get us started!! 

 



 


